
 
EAA Chapter 42 

 
Minutes from 6/02/2010 Board of Directors Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order by 2010 EAA Chapter 42 President Dick 

Reeve at 7:16 p.m. at Piper’s Restaurant. In attendance were Lars Gleitsmann, 
Walter Yankauskas, Dick Reeve, Bob Edison, John Davis, Ed White, and Rob 
Stapleton. 

 
Old Business- 

President Dick Reeve opened the meeting with an agenda asking for the 
previous minutes. 

Secretary Rob Stapleton read the minutes from the May meeting and they 
were unanimously approved. 

Treasurer John Davis gave the treasury reporting that the Chapter’s bank 
account contained $3,500 dollars. Rob Stapleton turned in a check for Reeve 
Airmotive advertising in the newsletter and Davis said that the chapter had 
caught up with new members and collected from nearly all of the old members 
that attend the meetings. 

Walter Yankauskas gave a report on the EAA Chapter 42 website that is 
working on fixing the members only section. 

 
New Business- 
John Davis brought up the topic of the Brown Arches donation and president 
Reeve suggested that we bring it up at a general meeting to the membership 
before donating. 
The next Chapter meeting on June 22 was decided to be held at Birchwood by 
Matt Freeman and Chris Gill.  
The July general meeting will be a picnic barbecue at John Davis and Sue Millers 
house in Sand Lake. 
 
Ed White reported on the Young Eagle effort and that he needed help for the July 
24 Palmer Rendezvous and would need pilots and aircraft to fly a dozen or so 
young people. 
The next board meeting was scheduled for July 7 at Pipers Restaurant. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:44 p.m. where-in hangar flying, tall stories and 
even taller glasses of beer were consumed. 

 
Minutes taken by Rob Stapleton, Jr. 


